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Sticker Reflecting Union Pride displayed on US made vehicles 
 

During the 2019 National Negotiations, your bargaining team won the right to 

place a sticker on the vehicles that our UAW members build, demonstrating union 

pride and quality to our customers. These new stickers have begun to be applied 

to the 2021 model year vehicles currently being produced in UAW FCA facilities. 

As a reminder, every benefit/gain we have, even a sticker reflecting the pride and 

quality of our work manufacturing the best vehicles in the world, must be 

obtained through the bargaining process. Our commitment to this process will 

only serve to bring us additional achievements in the future. We are proud of this 

recognition of the hard-working members of the UAW.  

 


